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June 23, 1987 

Dr. Terrell C. Sanders, Jr. 
President 
Nazarene Theological Seminary 
1700 East Meyer Boulevard 
Kansas City, MO 64131 

Dear Jack: 

Thank you for the invitation to hold the November 2-3, 
1990, annual meeting of the Wesleyan Theological Society 
at Nazarene Theological Seminary. 

We also have an invitation from Western Evangelical 
Seminary in Portland for that date. Since their invi­
tation precedes yours and since the Society likes to 
alternate between east and west, the Executive Committee 
may prefer to go to Portland. Also, we have never been 
there since the first meeting of the Society was at 
Seattle last year with good results. We are due to 
meet in San Diego in 1988 and at Asbury Theological 
Seminary in 1989. 

I assume that your invitation would also apply to 1991. 
Let me know if there is any problem with that possibility. 

I will submit the invitations to the Executive Committee 
at their November meeting in Meyerstown, Pennsylvania, 
for their judgment. 

I trust your summer is going well. 

Grace and peace, 

Frank G. Carver 
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ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 
1987 CONFERENCE, NOVEMBER 6-7, EVANGELICAL SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY, MYERSTOWN, PA. 


